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Arielle Eisenberg was quoted in SHRM discussing how employers should handle political discussions

in the workplace. "Remind employees that, while political debate may come up from time to time,

employees are expected to treat each other with respect, and discriminatory language and conduct

will not be tolerated," said Arielle.

To read more of this article, click here.
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